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The Albemarle County Public Schools (ACPS) Transportation Services Department will 
implement the following measures in order to keep students and staff as safe as possible while 
using ACPS bus transportation during the COVID-19 pandemic. Now more than ever, 
Transportation Services believes the partnership between parents, drivers, assistants, and school 
staff will be essential to keeping our students and staff safe. 

Communication and Education 
ACPS will provide communication and education to families prior to the start of school and 
throughout the school year about changes in transportation policies, practices and expectations. 
ACPS needs the support of families to ensure social distancing at the bus stop prior to the arrival 
of the bus; proper health screening prior to boarding; and reinforcing expectations for student 
behavior while on the bus. 

Health Screenings Prior to Boarding 
It is the parent/caregiver’s responsibility to conduct a health screening of their child prior to 
placing them on the bus. If the child is symptomatic or has been exposed to an individual who 
has COVID-19, they should remain at home and not board a bus. Ongoing communication, 
training and support will be provided to families on this topic. 

Hand Sanitizer 
All riders will sanitize their hands each time they board and exit the bus. To support this practice, 
each bus will have an adequate supply of sanitizer, which will be located in the seat directly 
behind the driver. 

Face Coverings 
Since a full six feet of distance between riders cannot be achieved, the driver and all riders will 
be required to wear face coverings while on the bus. A supply of masks will be on each bus in 
the event a student forgets theirs. Compliance with this requirement ensures the safety of other 
riders. If not followed, transportation will not be provided. 

Ventilation 
All busses will have HEPA filters installed near the ceiling a few rows behind the driver. These 
filters will remove dust, pollen, and virus particles from the air. The filters will be turned on 
when the windows are closed. Windows on buses without air conditioning will be open during 



warm weather and the HEPA filter will be turned off. When the weather is cold, the windows 
will be closed and the HEPA filter will be turned on. Busses with air conditioning will have the 
windows closed at all times and the HEPA filter will be turned on. 

Disinfection 
Seats and handrails will be disinfected between trips and after unloading. Drivers will use 
disinfectant products that are approved by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) for 
effective use against SARS-CoV-2, the virus that causes COVID-19. 

Driver Training 
All drivers and aides will be trained on all health and safety protocols and practices. 

Note: These guidelines do not affect Students with Disabilities whose IEP requires 
transportation accommodations. Transportation Services will work with families and the Special 
Education Department to provide these accommodations. Transportation aides who must work 
in close proximity to students who are unable to wear a face covering will wear a medical grade 
mask and face shield. 

 


	Transportation Health Plan
	Communication and Education
	Health Screenings Prior to Boarding
	Hand Sanitizer
	Face Coverings
	Ventilation
	Disinfection
	Driver Training


